
 

Subject: Encouraging Student Participation in Yuva Sangam Phase-4 

Respected Sir,  

Thank you for reaching out to us with information about the Yuva Sangam Phase-4 
initiative. We appreciate the efforts of AICTE and the Ek Bharat Shreshtha Bharat 
(EBSB) initiative in promoting national integration and youth development through 
such meaningful programs. 

We will disseminate the registration details to our students and encourage them to 
participate actively in this immersive experience. Our faculty will also provide the 
necessary support to facilitate their registration process. 

Thank you once again for this opportunity. Please feel free to contact us if there are any 
further instructions or support required from our end. 

Thank you and best regards, 

Ms. Amarpreet Kaur  

(Nodal Officer) 

EK BHARAT SHRESTHA BHARAT  

TIAS, NEW DELHI 

 

 

 

 

 


